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Re: Fully Restored OTA Service to Vehicle System Updates

On March 22nd, we notified you that OTA (Over The Air) software update service was not available.
 
This message is to inform you that the OTA service for ‘System Updates’ on OTA equipped vehicles and the OTA
website https://usb.honda.com has been fully restored.

If you have any questions, please call the American Honda Special Tools Hotline at 1-800-346-6327

Thank you for your support.
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